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VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
 
September 14, 2022 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 
  
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas)  

 Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No. EB-2022-0157 
Panhandle Regional Expansion Project 
Technical Conference Presentation 

 
Enbridge Gas is in receipt of Pollution Probe’s Letter of Comment filed September 8, 
2022, which recommends that the Technical Conference commence with a presentation 
by Enbridge Gas to provide an overview of the Panhandle system, factors driving the 
proposed project, and interaction with the broader system. 
 
Enbridge Gas confirms it will accommodate the request and will begin the Technical 
Conference with a presentation of that nature. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Haris Ginis 
Technical Manager, Leave to Construct Applications 
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